Plymouth City Public Hearing Proceedings
Thursday, March 9, 2017 at 6:00 pm at Plymouth City Hall

Mayor Vrieze announced that this is the time and place for a public hearing concerning the Fiscal Year 2018 Budget at 6:07 pm. 
Mayor Vrieze asked if there were any written comments; no written comments were presented.  
Mayor Vrieze asked if there were any oral comments; no comments were made.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]Whereupon, the Mayor declared the hearing closed at 6:08 pm.
